
Dictation Contest (PRJr, 初級) No. 100 

 

 

Hello, everyone! 

This is our one hundredth dictation contest video. Ooh, that’s so many videos! 

Thank you so much for watching this video and any other dictation videos that you have seen. 

I really hope you have enjoyed them. We want to make more fun videos for you to enjoy, so 

please let us know what kind of thing you want to see. Okay? 

 

Alright, guys, I will see you in our next triple-figure video!  

Bye-bye! 

 

 

 

 

 

Dictation Contest (PR1, 中級) No. 100 

 

 

Hey, guys! How’s it going?  

As you may know, this is our one hundredth dictation contest video! Ooh, finally in triple 

figures! Ah, that is a lot of videos. 

The style and content of these videos has changed a little bit from when we first started doing 

them, at a time when our lesson schedule was very different, but we are really glad that you 

are still watching them and trying your best with them. We think that these videos are a good 

way to practice your listening skills – and spelling skills – but we also want to provide 

something interesting and entertaining for you to enjoy at home. So, if you have any ideas for 

future videos, please let us know! 

  

Okay, guys, thanks again for watching any or all of our one hundred videos, and I’ll see you 

next time.  

Bye-bye! 

 

 

 

 



 

Dictation Contest (PR2 上級) No. 100 

 

 

Hey, guys! How’re you doing? 

Hope you’re all still staying healthy and safe. And I want to thank you for joining me for 

what is our one hundredth dictation contest video! 

Yeah, that’s right, one hundred! I can’t quite believe we’ve done so many!  

We started doing these dictation videos a few months ago, when the school was briefly 

closed, as a kind of extra exercise for our students to be doing while there weren’t any 

regular classes. We felt that they would provide some well-needed listening and general 

comprehension practice, while also providing some potentially entertaining content that 

would remind you how fun our English lessons could be. Since then our schedule has 

pretty much returned to normal and so the nature of these videos has also changed a 

little bit. But we’re hoping that you are still watching them from time to time and finding 

them interesting and useful. 

We may try something different again fairly soon, to try and bring back some of that 

entertainment factor, and so if you have any suggestions for what we could do in these 

videos, please let us know! 

Alright, guys, well, until then – and as always – study hard, stay safe, and I’ll see you 

soon. 

 

One hundred! 

 

 


